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  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
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December 19, 2013 

JOHN M. ALDERMAN 

ALDERMAN ENVIRONMENTAL 

244 RED GATE RD 

PITTSBORO, NC  27312 

 

Dear JOHN M. ALDERMAN: 

 

Subject: Approval as a Private Consulting Firm 

 

The information you submitted to the Department for approval as a Private Consulting Firm has been reviewed and your 

firm has been approved for the following disciplines: 

 

ECOLOGICAL & BIOTIC COMMUNITY STUDIES---PROJECT DEVELOPMENT & ENVIRONMENTAL ANALYSIS 

FRESHWATER MUSSEL SURVEYS---PROJECT DEVELOPMENT & ENVIRONMENTAL ANALYSIS 

STREAM BIOLOGICAL MONITORING---PROJECT DEVELOPMENT & ENVIRONMENTAL ANALYSIS 

THREATENED & ENDANGERED SPECIES SURVEY & STUDIES---PROJECT DEVELOPMENT & ENVIRONMENTAL ANALYSIS 

WETLAND & STREAM DELINEATION---PROJECT DEVELOPMENT & ENVIRONMENTAL ANALYSIS 

WETLAND, STREAM, & BUFFER PERMITTING---PROJECT DEVELOPMENT & ENVIRONMENTAL ANALYSI 

 

Accordingly, the Department considers your firm prequalified as a Private Consulting Firm until 01/31/2015.  Failure to 

renew or requalify will result in removal from our prequalified contractors’ list.   

 

If at any time prior to your next renewal date there is a change in any information for your firm, please proceed to the 

following website and submit a notice of change in your firm’s information:   

 

      https://apps.ncdot.gov/vendor/prequal 

 

                                                                Yours very truly, 

          
                                                                            Michael J. Biedell, PE 

   Private Consultant Qualifications Engineer  

   919-707-4803 

//mjb 


